Graz, Gavin

From: Gray, Gavin

Sent: Tuesday, April 6, 2021 2:39 PM

To: 'lee.tedford@conwaycorp.com’

Subject: Permit renewal email for AR0O051951

Attachments: AR0051951_Second Expiration Letter_20210401.pdf

Dear Mr. Tedford,

The City of Conway-Tupelo Bayou with permit number AR0051951 has a permit that needs to be renewed before
7/4/2021. Failure to have an administratively complete permit renewal submitted before that due date will result in an
instant CAO and $1,000.00 civil penalty.

Please make sure this is submitted before the due date to avoid these from being issued.

If I can be of any assistance, please let me know.

Gavin Gray | Enforcement Analyst

Division of Environmental Quality | Office of Water Quality
5301 Northshore Drive | North Little Rock, AR 72118

t: 501.682.0667 | e: gavin.gray@adeq.state.ar.us

ARKANSAS

ENERGY & ENVIRONMENT




